
28/04/2020 
To Clerk 
 
Thanks for the quick reply. 
 
I don't think Menna will be able to help you on this as we only put the requests/queries in 
after she left - to the September, October, November, January, February and March 
meetings. A number of these were on lists handed to the Chairman at the CC meetings but I 
never found out who on the committee had been actuated to progress on matters as there 
were no minutes published at the time. We did also make available Hall Management 
Committee meeting Minutes where the queries were first raised. 
The last printed list (March 14th 2020, an update plus summary of the previous queries) I 
handed to you at your home sometime around March 16th when you became CC Clerk - 
it included several items such as Hall related street lighting, RHI grant, path markings, toilet 
funding, grant requests, etc. plus you may remember I added a handwritten note asking for 
urgent CC comments and decisions on closing the Hall and public toilets due to Covid19. If 
you cannot find it or any of those from the Chairman then let me know and I will search out 
the original computer files. 
 
Hope this helps 
best wishes 
mike 
Chair, Aberffraw Village Hall Management Committee 
 


